
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 3, 2019 

  

Clackamas Middle College Students and Parents, 

  

This letter is to remind you of a few announcements as we wind down a very successful year at 

Clackamas Middle College.  

  

If you are interested in purchasing a 2018-2019 Yearbook, please check out the following site: 

https://cmc19.picaboo.com/ 

  

The school day for all students in CMC’s College Prep Program on Thursday, June 13th, Friday, June 

14th and Monday, June 17th will be shortened due to trimester finals and projects.  During these days, 

school will run from 8:50am-12:20pm. We won’t be having lunch during these half days, and buses will 

take in-district students to their boundary high school where they will catch their regular buses home 

around 12:25pm.  The last day for students is on Monday, June 17, 2019. 

  

To maximize class time during these days, we will be on the following schedule: 

  

• Thursday, June 13th 

o 1st Period- 8:50-10:35am 

o 2nd Period- 10:45-12:20pm 

• Friday, June 14th 

o 3rd Period- 8:50-10:35am 

o 4th Period- 10:45-12:20pm 

• Monday, June 17th 

o 5th Period- 8:50-10:35am 

o CRS/Makeup-10:45-12:20pm 

  

Thank you for your help in making this a memorable and wonderful school year. 

  

Have a restful and safe summer! 

  

Respectfully, 

 
Brian Sien, Ed.D. 

Principal 

Clackamas Middle College 

 

In an attempt to improve our communication to families, we have translated the letter above into another 

language on the back to better help support your child’s education. The letter was translated through 

Google Translate and may have inaccuracies and/or incorrect phrases. 

https://cmc19.picaboo.com/

